
 

WESTERN ALLEGHENY COMMUNITY HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
November 3, 2021 

  
 The meeting was brought to order at 3:00 p.m.  In attendance were Cathy Scott, Cheryl 

Rinehart,  Mary Kaye Kropf, and Keith Kropf.  
 
 MEETING MINUTES:  The minutes from the August 4th meeting were reviewed. 
 
 We talked about the possibility of holding meetings in the evening or weekend to be able to get 
more members or interested residents to attend. 
 
 Mary Kaye indicated that Tom Snyder is interested in the 1940’s sheet music that Doris has.  A 
meeting will be arranged so that Doris can personally present the sheet music.  A few may be retained 
to put in the foyer display case. 
 
 PROGRAM IDEAS: 

• Discussion took place on programs and speakers that the senior citizen groups have had. 

• It was also talked about having the Fire Departments, in conjunction with the library, talk 
possibly about safety then and now.  Cheryl indicated that she would like to see our next 
hallway feature display be on the area fire departments (Imperial, North Fayette, Oakdale, 
Sturgeon).   

• Cathy talked about the program that the Moon Township Historical Society had on 
Genealogy.  She will contact Elissa Powell, who gave the talk, to see about an in-person 
program and/or webinar and the cost. 
 

 BOOKS FROM JOHN McMICHAEL: 
 Two boxes of historical documents and books were sent by John McMichael, who now resides 
in Florida.  Some of the books will be added to the Library’s Historical section, some will be posted on 
the WACHS Facebook page to see if any other Historical groups are interested, and the remainder were 
put back into storage. 

 
The meeting concluded at 4:00 p.m. 


